
Babysitting Services Return – February 1st! 
After careful consideration, we have decided to reopen the Rec Room for member use at the 
beginning of February. Please take time to review the information below prior to your child’s 
first visit once the Rec Room reopens. Reservations Required. 
 
Hours: Monday -Friday 9 AM-1:15 PM 
  Monday-Thursday 4-7:30 PM 
  Friday 4-6:30 PM 
  Saturday 8 AM-noon 

• We are only allowing a maximum of 7 children in the room at one time. 
 

• Members will be required to make an advance reservation online through our 
member portal. Members may only make a reservation up to 2 hours in length per 
visit. Reservations may be made up to 2 days in advance at 
collinsaersopace.clubautomation.com. 
 

• All members and children will need to enter through the Rec Center main 
entrance to have their temperature taken upon arrival. 
 

• Parents will be required to have their children wash their hands before entering the 
room. 
 

• Only 1 parent may be present for drop off and pick up. If another parent is picking 
up or dropping off when you arrive, you will need to wait outside until the other 
parent has completed their check in/check out and exited the room. 
 

• Per our normal policies, any children displaying symptoms of illness will not be 
admitted to room. 
 

• Masks will be required for children 4 years and older. Masks are available to 
purchase for a $1 at the front desk. 
 

• No bottle feeding during the visit, please anticipate your child's needs and plan 
ahead. 
 

• We kindly ask that you make sure your child has on a clean diaper when entering the 
room and/or has used the bathroom prior to their visit. 
 

• In addition to our regular cleaning schedule, there will be scheduled cleaning 
between visits. 
 

• Toys and electronic devices from home will not be permitted in the room at this time. 
 

• Members will be charged the cost of the visit for no show. Please be sure to cancel 
your reservation if your plans change. 


